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| realized yesterday that it has been a while since | sent an update. Pam and |

thank the Lord for everyone who is praying for us during this time.

A week after the low white blood cell count in July she returned for another blood

draw and her counts were back to normal. They resumed her treatments the
following week. She was still experiencing weakness and fatigue so the oncologist
decided it was time to do another PET scan to see how things were responding.
This scan was positive with a reduction in size of the tumor in her esophagus.
There is also a reduction in the size of the ones in the liver, though the radiation
treatment there has not had enough time to allow for an accurate evaluation. They

will look at the liver again in another 6-8 weeks.

2 weeks ago Pam became short of breath after walking back to bed from the
bathroom. | checked her oxygen level and it was quite low. We made the decision
to take her to the ER where they found evidence of a blood clot. They admitted her
to the hospital and found a large clot in he right leg (of which she had no
symptoms) and another clot in her lungs. They treated her with an 1V blood thinner
and then continued her at home with a prescription blood thinner. Through all of
this she has had to skip a couple of chemo treatments, but that has allowed her to
recover some of her strength. She has also started doing some physical therapy to
help her regain some of her mobility. With all of the things she has been fighting,

she has had to stay in bed a lot and has become weak in her legs.




Through all of this we have continued to search for a house. Praise the Lord we
found a place and everything is set to close on September 2. On August 5 we were
able to close on the sale of our house in Aklavik as well. The ministry in Aklavik
has been slow over the summer with many of the church family traveling, but with
the start of school in a couple of weeks things will pick up again. We continue to
pray for someone to be able to take that ministry full time and are thankful for

Pastor Featherstone from Inuvik taking that ministry in the interim.

Our new ministry at Sweet Springs Baptist Church keeps us very busy. There is no
shortage of need for the printed Word of God around the world. This summer we
have been working on John and Romans scripture portions in French Creole
(100,000 copies) and Thai (500,000 copies) languages, along with thousands of
tracts in English and Spanish. This week we are completing 250,000 tracts that will
be going to New Zealand. The church has been blessed as well with several

salvation's and baptisms over the summer.

Some have asked about being able to call and talk with Pam. If you would like to
call or text her number is 904-252--4518. If she is not feeling well she wont answer
right away, but please leave a voice mail if calling. She will be encouraged hearing

from those that are praying for her.

Thank you all so much for your prayers and encouragement.
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